Wonderful crew

Subject: Wonderful crew

From: "RUBY A. GAMBONE" —>

Date: 8/3/2016 11:38 AM
To: julieferris@puro-tec.com

Hi Julie. I just want to tell you how wonderful the group of guys are that are helping me at
my home due to the basement flooding. Tony and his crew of Sean John Jim Patrick Tommy and
maybe others I have missed have been just wonderful. They are professional, courteous, neat,
and so compassionate to me during this difficult time. I will highly recommend your company
to anyone who might need assistance with similar problems like me. Again, Tony and his crew
are real keepers for puro-tec. Sincerely Ruby Gambone. Thank you so much.
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